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NOTICE 
It is to be informed that Written Test for the post of Sr. Technical 

Assistant (Computer) which was held on 11.03.2023 has been cancelled 
due to some errors in the Question Papers. Separate notice will be put 
up on the College Website and Delhi Universtiy Website for holding the 

Written Test on 22.03.2023 giving the full details. 

PRINCÍPAL 

T4b 

C.C 
- Notice Board 

Convenor, Screening Committee 
- College Website 

- DU Website 
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